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Happy Father’s Day!Happy Father’s Day!

Our Men’s Support got well behind our 
community Father’s Day celebrations on 

Saturday. PPAC Counsellors Darren Smith 
and Lifu Sipi said the Men’s Support did a 

great job with organising and coordinating 
the events. “Father’s were happy and really 
enjoyed the event with a BBQ lunch, games 

and prizes,” they said.
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Security training in progress: 
PPAC Night Patrol team, 
Men’s support and Youth 

Support engaged in security 
training from BARS last 
week.  They were Peter 
Yunkaporta; Andrew 
Poonkamelya; Wayne 

Holroyd; Jayden Foote;  Rosie 
Lowdown & Nerissa Holroyd.


